
Emberton Neighbourhood Plan, Reg 16 consultation responses 

George Pickwick 

 
I would like to record my support for the Emberton Neighbourhood plan dated February 2023. 

 
The plan is comprehensive and clear and appears well thought out to represent the needs of the 
residents and particularly clarifies the need to protect the village from fragmentation and protect 
the settings of listed property within the village.  

 
The housing needs assessment section also presents a sound and well thought out rationale to 
limited local new housing needs which can be met by infill development and thus precludes the 
requirement for any unnecessary development into open countryside. 

 
 
  
  

 


